
 

 

 
Pfizer Inc. 
275 North Field Drive 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 

  
September 3, 2024 

 
NDC and Pack Size Change for Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pfizer Hospital is pleased to share that the NDC and pack size change for the Sterile Empty Vial 
10 mL Glass Bottle is now available at distributors and wholesalers (please note location 
inventory may vary).  
 
While there is a difference in unit of sale NDC and unit of sale size, as detailed in the Product 
Information table below, please note there is no change to vial presentation, unit of use NDC, or 
unit of use price. Please keep in mind that as we transition to the new NDC, 00409-5816-10, both 
labels will be in the marketplace temporarily. However, until it is depleted, we request that you 
continue using the following NDC, 00409-5816-11.  
 
TRANSITION TABLE 
 

CURRENT NDC NEW NDC INFORMATION 

    

Ordering & 
Shipping 
Options 

Product Description 

Unit of 
Sale 
Pack 
Size 

Unit of Sale 
NDC Being 
Depleted 

Unit of 
Sale 
Pack 
Size 

Unit of Sale 
NDC Being 

Made 
Available 

      

00409-5816-11 25 00409-5816-10 
Wholesaler & 

Distributor 
Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle 10 

 
Wholesaler numbers and barcodes have been included below in preparation for ordering the 
new NDC presentation. 
 
WHOLESALER NUMBER TABLE 
 

NEW NDC Wholesaler Numbers 

Product Description 
NEW 

Unit of 
Sale NDC 

Cardinal Cencora McKesson 
Morris & 
Dickson 

Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL 
Glass Bottle 

00409-
5816-10 

5941117 10292071 2979516 418186 

 
 
 
 
 
 



BARCODES – NEW NDC 
 

Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle 
Unit of Sale 

 

Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle 
Unit of Use 

 

 
PRODUCT INFORMATION: Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle 
 

CATEGORY CURRENT NEW 

Product 
Description 

Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle Sterile Empty Vial 10 mL Glass Bottle 

Unit of Sale 
NDC 

00409-5816-11 00409-5816-10 

Unit of Sale 
Pack Size 

25 10 

Label Image 

 
 

Carton Image 

 

 
 

 

Shipper 
Label 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 
Feel free to contact your local wholesaler with your updated forecast in preparation of the NDC 
change for this product. 
 
Please contact your sales representative or your account executive for any other questions. For 
medical inquiries, please contact Pfizer Medical Information at 1-800-438-1985. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Angelika Piatek 
Portfolio Director, Neurology, Endocrinology, Women (ObGyn), and Steroids 
U.S. Hospital  
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